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We would like to invite all who visit to complete a free COVID-19 Lateral flow test before each visit, 
this is of course optional but if you wish to complete a free test then please speak with a member of 

the team       

We hosted a wonderful summer open 
day with residents, family, friends and 
staff. Viscount and Viscountess 
Devonport attended the event which 
included Viscount Devonport giving an 
insightful talk about the history of the 
homes original layout and conversion 
into what we see today. 

 

 

 

Residents enjoyed a lunch together in 
the Dining room, followed by a raffle in 
the lounge. It was lovely to see the 
children playing and enjoying 
themselves.  

 

July was a busy month 
and it was lovely to 
have so many relatives 
attend our Summer 
event.  Everyone 
seemed to enjoy it and 
we will be holding 
another social event in 
September – details to 
follow in our August 
newsletter. 

We had an 
unannounced 
inspection by CQC in 
June and we have 
received the final 
report and are pleased 
to inform you we have 
retained our rating of 
Good.  The full report 
is on our website.  
Thank you to my staff 
team for all their hard 
work and thank you to 
the residents and 
relatives that 
contributed to the 
inspection process. 

Julie Harper 

Registered Manager  

  
Thank you to all who came 
along. We are hoping to hold 
another event with family and 
friends soon! 
 
 

 
We celebrated Eileen and 

Margaret’s birthdays this month, 
we wish them many happy 

returns!!! Our cook always bakes up 
a lovely cake when our residents 

celebrate a birthday. 

 
 Don’t forget to follow us on Instagram for regular photo updates!  

Our account is peasmarshplace 


